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Woman Injured in Crash with Train in Mountrail County 

 

What: Vehicle/Train collision 

Where: 95th Ave NW, 6 miles NW of Ross in Mountrail County 

When: 12:00 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Crash Involvement: Vehicle/Train 

Type of Crash: Angle 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Mountrail County SO, Stanley Ambulance & Fire, BNSF Rail 

Vehicle No. 1:  2013 Chevy Silverado 3500 

Driver No. 1: 34-Year-old female of Williston, ND.  Injured 

Restraints:  None  

Charges:   Pending 

 

 
 

NARRATIVE: The 2013 Chevy was traveling south on 95th Ave NW, the Chevy failed to yield 

to a east bound Burlington Northern train.  The train was empty.  The Chevy was struck in the 

passenger side and the driver was ejected through the passenger window.  The female driver 

was transported to Stanley Hospital and later transferred to Trinity Hospital in Minot. The 

Engineer and Conductor on the train were uninjured.  The crash remains under investigation 

by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
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For More Information Contact:  

Lt. Derek Arndt   701.328.2447                                                                                                                                                  

djarndt@nd.gov  
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